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Clifford Tee + Gale are committed to the delivery of a service 
that reflects a high level of environmental awareness. 
To meet this objective, the practice will seek to:- 

• comply with environmental legislation, regulations and 
approved codes of practice  

• ensure that all staff are aware of current legislation, codes 
of practice and industry standards of best practice and will 
encourage participation in relevant continuing professional 
development  

• engage with professional and public bodies, clients, other 
consultants, suppliers and end users to ensure a 
development in awareness of environmental issues and the 
implementation of best practice 

• maintain a commitment at all times to the prevention of 
pollution 

• ensure professional staff are familiar with the environmental 
policies of client organisations and encourage 
environmental awareness amongst those clients who do 
not have such policies in place or who may be unaware of 
current best practice 

• design sustainable buildings which, through the appropriate 
use of materials, construction techniques and technology, 
achieve a reduction in use of energy, water and other 
resources both during construction and throughout the 
building’s life and demonstrate an awareness of the 
building’s impact on its environment and contribution to 
the development of sustainable communities 

• take into account the environmental benefits from use of 
timber and other products from sustainable sources, use of 
locally sourced materials (as available and appropriate) 
and materials capable of recycling, avoiding the use of 
hazardous or contaminating materials  

• appoint suppliers and contractors who demonstrate a 
similar awareness of environmental issues 

• ensure a process of monitoring, review and continual 
improvement of its environmental performance 

 
David Ross 
Senior Partner 
25 February 2014 

This policy was last reviewed and updated in February 2014 and is due 
for review in February 2015. 


